
   Public Service Announcement 

 
 

Usage of All-terrain Vehicles in Sylvia Grinnell Park 
 

 
Start Date: July 23, 2012 
End Date: July 27, 2012 
Iqaluit, NU            30 sec 

 

Nunavut Parks would like to remind everyone that all-terrain vehicles must 

keep to the posted speed limits and should only drive on designated roads 

within Sylvia Grinnell Territorial Park. This is to protect the environment and 

ensure residents and visitors can continue to enjoy the park. 

 

The marsh next to one of the park roads has been significantly damaged 

during the past few weeks. The public is reminded that this type of activity 

in an offense under the City of Iqaluit Bylaw #557.  
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